
The NYC Commodore’s 
Christmas Party! 

 ‘A Bring & share event!’ 
We’d love to see you at our popular annual Christmas Event, a 

great chance to catch up with your fellow members and swap 

stories of 2023.  

Once again, it’s a “bring and share” party. Simply decide what party food 
you’d like to bring along and share.  

 

To help us plan, please let Penny Springall know by email at  

sailing@newhavenyc.org.uk  

Penny will need to know how many of you will be coming and what you’ll 
be bringing along.  

Penny will coordinate the contributions so we don’t have 1000 mince pies 
and nothing else! 

And as always, bring your own drinks and glasses.  We are looking forward 
to seeing as many of you as possible. 

You are 
invited to… 

Saturday 9 
December 2023, 
Doors open 7pm 

Riverside hall  

(Mencap building) 

Riverside, West 
Quay, Newhaven. 

BN9 9BP. 


